
FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL
Dr. Lindsay Gooditis, Principal

September 9, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:7C-6.6, school districts and charter schools must, by October 1st of
each year, provide parents or guardians certain information on any State assessment or
commercially-developed standardized assessment that will be administered during the school
year. Please find the assessment schedule for the 2024-2025 school year here.

If you have any questions, please contact me at lgooditis@ftschool.org.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lindsay Gooditis

Franklin Township School ∙ 226 Quakertown Road, Quakertown, NJ 08868
Email: lgooditis@ftschool.org ∙ Phone: 908-735-7929 ∙ www.ftschool.org ∙ #PawPride

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1CoCZY9lcrJcK9oJOG6FYMmHnDz9jfg4Y/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112935831762723500025&rtpof=true&sd=true
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http://www.ftschool.org/fts/

